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PVA TePla: Chief Financial Officer Leaves 
Company 

 
Wettenberg, May 27, 2013 – The Supervisory Board of PVA TePla 
AG today announces the resignation of Mr. Arnd Bohle as Chief Fi-
nancial Officer with the expiration of this year's Annual General  
Meeting on June 19, 2013. 
 
The reason for the separation by mutual consent is due to different views 
about the company´s business development. About succession arrange-
ments will be decided as soon as possible. 

 


